
Notes from 5/25/22 Beebe School SIte Council Meeting

● End of Year Data Update
○ We are wrapping up our benchmark testing and MCAS is

closed
○ Data shows what we expected that while progress was

made our students are not where they need to be.
○ Many factors, mainly the loss of in-person school time

during COVID really set children back socially, and
emotionally which is having a large impact on academic
performance.

● Review School Site Council 2021-22 Successes, Challenges
○ We were able to make progress on the food services issue. We are

looking forward to the new company coming in. The second
lunchroom site will help the crowding.

○ This year’s dialog was richer and more candid than in previous years.
● Plan for Summer Meeting with PTO and Looking Ahead to 2022-23

○ Agenda and invitation will be sent out to PTO tp discuss fundraising,
parent engagement

○ SSC will also brainstorm some smaller goals we wish to aim for next
year such as response for tragic, national or international events


